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From: Jennifer Kelleher <jenkel@amazon.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2018 9:03 AM EST 
To: Michelle Isabelle-Stark <misabelle-stark@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Webinar today at 2:00pm Government procurement and the power of Amazon Business 

 

Leveraging Amazon Business to Drive Efficiency and Transparency in Government Procurement

Hi Michelle, 

Join us to learn how to customize the power of Amazon Business to meet your government agencies' small dollar purchasing

policies. Hear how our collaboration with US Communities has provided efficiencies for you to:

Improve operational effectiveness

Simplify the buying experience

Drive efficiency 

You will also hear from Craig Rader, Purchasing Agent for Sacramento County, and his journey with Amazon Business. 

 

  Thursday, December 6th at 2:00pm EDT

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly should you have any questions or experience issues registering for the

webinar.

Thank you,

Jennifer Kelleher

jenkel@amazon.com 

781-413-1973

Need Help? Contact Business Customer Service
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